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Joseph Jenkins
143 Forest Lane
Grove City, PA 16127

Dear Mr. Jenkins,

Thank you for visiting the Edinboro University campus and telling us about the
work that you have been doing with composting. It was an inspiring topic to hear about
on Earth Day. You have given the "Midas touch” to a topic that we previously may have
considered unseemly.

| greatly enjoyed your presentation, and know that many of the students were
quite interested in what you had to say. We appreciated your frank discussion, and the
stories of how your interest in composting human materials has caused you to become
an in-demand lecturer around the US and the world. A few of the students that were
present are already planning ways to build their own compost toilets, and some others
have said that when they get into a living situation where they have more control over
their living arrangements they will consider instituting this type of recycling. We had a
lively discussion during our follow-up class about whether or not composting toilets
could be used on a greater scale.

| am pleased that Edinboro students could be exposed to such a progressive
topic. | do not think we could have chosen better in terms of topics for the Earth Day
presentation. Your presentation will be a tough act to top in coming years. We wish
you the best, and thank you once again for your time.
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